
CEPP meeting Oct 19 

Att Remote Teaching Thanksgiving Week- CEPP discussed whether we should designate the 
Monday and Tuesday before Thanksgiving as remote learning days.   

a. Input from Dwayne Sterling reported there are not technological limits and that 
we have the capacity.  Software might be an issue for some classes.  

b. Dean Bautista discussed that some students would not be able to go home early 
such as RAs and dining workers.  There was a question of how it would affect 
student activities for the week before Thanksgiving Break, the implications for 
community building, and whether it is unfair for the students unable to go home.  
On the positive side, he noted that it would benefit students who are struggling to 
be able to go home and see their health care professionals and would lessen the 
financial cost for those seeking to go home. 

c. It was discussed that Nick Junkerman would craft a draft email to send to chairs 
and directors about whether they believe teaching remotely is feasible/practical 
for their classes; 


